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TO: FCC Online Public File

RE: Incorrect Dates on EEO Reports

To Whom it may Concern,

During our first of the month review of our Online Public File it was noted that the EEO Report
that was uploaded on September 15, 2023, was incorrectly labeled for the reporting period. The
correct title should have been for the period of October 1, 2022, through September 30, 2023. In
lieu of deleting it after the due date of September 30, 2023, we have elected to put this memo in
the file. The report uploaded today, October 2, 2023, contains the correct dates on the file name.

Again, the current report was filed well in advance of the deadline of September 30, 2023, and
was only mislabeled in its title. We are noting, with this this memo and changing the dates on
the file to reflect the corrected dates and uploading again.
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Réndy McKone
Owner

1704 Adams Ave. La Grande OR 97850 541-963-3405

Baker City/La Grande Pendleton/Hermiston John Day/Burns Walla Walla/Tri-Cities

104.7 KCMB 1290 KUMA 94.5 KIDY 103.5 KWHT
102.3 KWRL 92.1 KUMA 1400 KJDY 107.7 KWVN
103.1 KVBL 1240 KTIX 102.9 KHKO 1490 KTEL
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